June 8, 2007

Billie Blanchard, CPUC / Lynda Kastoll, BLM
c/o Aspen Environmental Group
235 Montgomery St., Suite 935
San Francisco, CA 94104-3002

Re: Sunrise Power link - Modified Route D Alternative

As residents of Potrero we were shocked to find out that this
alternative was planned for our area. We should have been notified
when this alternative was first proposed and we should have been
included in the scoping process!

We object strongly to another transmission line in our area. The
existing one is a visual blight and we should not have to put up with
another one.

The fact that this is an unnecessary line to bring cheap, dirty power to
Los Angeles and trash San Diego County in the process (and make
larger profits for SDG&E) makes it an even worse project.

If another line is of critical importance to San Diego County then it
should be placed on the existing towers and not allowed to cause
additional environmental damage.

Please put us on the mailing list to receive any new information
including the Draft EIR/EIS.

Sincerely,

Barbara Chamberlain, Chairman Robin Simmons, Vice-chairman

The Committee For Responsible Growth
25607 Potrero Valley Road
Potrero, CA 91963-1505



